
 

In addition to current capital projects approved on November 6th, 2024 PVMC is requesting $400,000 for the Air 

Treatment System Replacement. This project was approved in FY22 with the City’s Capital Project plan, 

though not formally appropriated as noted by the Appropriation column below. Costs related to the project have 

escalated since the initial approval and $400,000 is being requested. 

 

 

This project is being requested in addition to previously approved Capital Projects presented and approved on 

November 6th (below) 

 


